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NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

Members of the Austin Area Comprehensive HIV Planning Council Executive
Committee will meet with representatives of the Health Resources and Services
Administration (HRSA) on Tuesday, March 26, 2013 from 4:00 — 5:00 p.m. The
meeting location is 1520 Rutherford Lane, Building 1, Ground Floor.

Serving the Austin community for over 18 years, the HIV Planning Council is a City
Board/Commission with a federal mandate to plan for and allocate over 4 million
dollars of Ryan White Part A Funds for the treatment and care of people living
with HIV/AIDS. Members of the HIV Planning Council represent various sectors of
the community and are appointed by the Mayor of Austin.

HRSA is the federal authorizing agency which administers the Ryan White Grant
Program. The agency has scheduled a site visit to Austin area during the week of
March 25" and will be visiting several City of Austin Health and Human Service
Department areas, as well as local funded providers.

For more information, contact Kimberly Williams via e-mail at:
Kimberly.williams@austintexas.gov or phone - (512) 974-2615.




